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24th November 2020 

 

Re: Parking when dropping off and collecting children 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Assalamu alaikom 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and strong Imaan.  

Parent feedback on the Covid induced staggered timings for drop-off and collection of pupils has 

been positive, as parking has become a bit easier. However, we unfortunately had several 

reports, by both parents and residents, of inconsiderate and sometimes dangerous parking by 

parents.  

I am sure that you are aware of our continuous strive to build and maintain good relations with 

the school’s surrounding community and our neighbours in particular.  
Unfortunately, all our our good intentins and hard work is dampened by some of our parents’ 
inconsiderate parking, e.g. by blocking residents’ driveways and parking on double yellow lines 

which can pose an obstruction and huge safety risk for other drivers and pedestrians.  

I therefore, once again, urge our parents to park sensibly, considerately and legally when 

dropping off and collecting their children.  

‘The best neighbour to Allah is the best of to his neighbours.’ Al Tirmidhi 

I am sure that I can count on your support in this matter.  

Jazak’Allah khair.  

Kind regards 

Wasalaam 

 

 

D. Ghafori  

Head Teacher                                   
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